
   
 

Yokohama Aguascalientes 
receives recognition for its Q1 
certification from FORD 
Last Thursday, February 27, YIAMX received recognition 
from FORD, by achieving the Q1 certification, which 
represents the sum of the effort of each of the 
collaborators to achieve this certification. This 
certification will allow us to open doors for new 
business with our client. 

YIAMX is committed to maintaining this certification. 


